
 

  

  

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE:  Test Discontinuation  

 
 
Dear Clinical Staff: 
  
Effective Tuesday, Mar. 21, 2023, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories is no longer offering the following tests due to 
consistent reagent shortages and low utilization:  

 Precipitin Penicillium Mix IgG  (PEN) 

 Precipitin Alternaria species IgG (ALTER 

An expansive search for an alternate reference laboratory was initiated, yielding no viable replacement.  We apologize 
for any inconvenience this new development may cause. 
 
Please contact our Client Service Team at extension 4120 or clinreflabs@njhealth.org, if you have any 
questions. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health 
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